
Reminder 

World Book Day - Dress as your favourite book character 

on 6
th
 March 

Comic Relief – Wear your own clothes and come to 

school with crazy hair on 21
st
 March 

School closes for the Easter holidays on the 10th 
April at 2:30pm. Please note there will be no after 

school club on this day. 

 

 

 

Social media 

Please like and share our  

social media to keep up to date with 

in school activities. 

CompassGo 

CompassGo have delivered an assembly to KS1 and 2 and 
workshops to Y3/4 on the importance of sleep; how a lack of it 

can affect both your mental and physical health and why a good 
sleep routine is so important. They have also worked with Y6 to 

support them manage their emotions about their forthcoming 
assessments. 

Wear red 

On the 14th February, we asked all children to wear red and 
held a cake sale to raise money for the British Heart             

Foundation.  

We managed to raise £123.65 Thank you for your support with 
this. 

Sporting Events 

Many children have participated in a range of different 
sporting events during February. Elephant class enjoyed 

the dance festival, while other children in Y5/6 took part in 
a dodgeball tournament and Y3/4 took part in the 

Sportshall Athletics final. Children in Y2 and Y6 also     
enjoyed a Get Glowing experience. 

Dogs 

Please make sure dogs are not brought on to the school 
site for any reason due to Health and Safety. 

Playground Equipment 

We are pleased to inform you that our new playground        
equipment for the Early Years and Key Stage 2 playgrounds will 

be installed this Spring following the success of our              
Dance-a-thon fundraiser last year.  

The process for the installation has to pass vigorous checks and 
safety measures so we are pleased to confirm this is now     

completed and the equipment will be installed within this school 
year. The equipment will be a great improvement for the school 

and the children's outdoor space. 

Safer Internet Day 

On the 11
th
 February, the whole school continued to develop 

their understanding of how to stay safe online. There was an 
assembly led by Mrs Wood, our Computing Lead and Elephant 

class plus different activities throughout the day to ensure     
children know how and why it is important to stay safe online.  

Dates for your diary 

Easter performance – Y3/4 will be performing Easter and 

Spring songs on the 1
st
 April. Further information will be 

available in due course 

KS1 Sports Day – Tuesday 10
th
 June - AM 

KS2 Sports Day – Wednesday 11
th
 June - AM 

Keeping Safe 

Humberside Fire and Rescue have delivered assemblies 
to Key Stage 1 and 2 about the importance of wearing a 
cycle helmet when out and about on a bike or a scooter. 
This is to support them in keeping safe and help them  

understand the risks in the local community. 

 

Parent Consultations 

During April, we will be holding parents evenings where you are 

welcome to come into school to discuss your child’s report.   

Appointments will be available on MCAS by the end of next 

week. 

 - FS and Y3/4. 3.30-6pm – Tuesday 1
st
 April 

 - Y1/2 and Y5/6. 3.30-6pm -–  Thursday 3
rd

 April 

Uniform 

We know how quickly children grow so if you have any 
good quality jumpers or cardigans that your child has 

grown out of, please donate them to school. We have a 
uniform rail near the main office where we are selling 

items donated for £1.  


